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Response to Comment Letter I33 

Janine Paulette 

February 10, 2014 

I33-1 The County of San Diego (County) acknowledges 

the commenter’s opposition to the Proposed Project. 

The information in this comment letter will be 

provided in the Final Program Environmental 

Impact Report (FPEIR) for review and consideration 

by the decision makers. 

 Based on the environmental evaluation, it has been 

determined that the Proposed Project would not 

negatively impact wildlife or water availability. It has 

been found that the Project would have a less than 

significant impact on biological resources and 

groundwater (DPEIR Sections 2.3.3, 3.1.5.3.4, 

3.1.9.3.1). The amount of water that is permitted to be 

withdrawn from the on-site wells will be restricted in 

order to prevent interference with off-site wells (DPEIR 

Section 3.1.9.3.1). Please refer to common response 

WR1. In regards to wildfire, it has been determined that 

the Proposed Project will have a less than significant 

impact related to wildfire risk and fire response 

capabilities.  Please refer to the responses to comments 

C3-4 and O10-82. The County acknowledges that there 

are significant and unavoidable impacts related to 

scenic vistas, visual character, and glare. (DPEIR 

Section 2.1.7). See response to comment I17-5 and 
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Chapter 2.1 of the DPEIR for details related to visual 

impacts and mitigation. 

I33-2 The County acknowledges the commenter’s support 

for the No Project Alternative. The decision makers 

will consider all information in the FPEIR and  

related documents before making a decision on the 

Proposed Project.  

 


